
Sandy will be out of the office April 14 - May 15, 2023 

CTL members will be filling in for her while she recuperates.  

Sunday Service 10AM 

CTL ENews for April 27-May 4, 2023 
Please contact Elaine Brady ebrady629@aol.com for contributions to the enews   

May 
Saturday, May 6… 

● 10:00 am - 2:00 pm Plant and 
Jewelry Sale (See article) 

 

Saturday May 20… 

● 12 Noon  Memorial Service for CTL 
members (See article) 

 

 

Sunday, May 21… 

● Father Dave will be the guest 
celebrant and will preside and 
preach at the 10am service   

 

● 2:00 pm Bishop’s Committee 
Meeting via Zoom 

                 

It's that time of year again for our  Plant 

and Jewelry Sale Save the date, Saturday, 

May 6 from 10am -2pm.  Last year we  

raised over $2,000 for CTL. Start planting 

and sorting plants as well as garden 

accessories such as statues, flower pots, 

tools, etc. This is a great time for spring 

cleaning of costume jewelry, hats, hair clips, 

scarves, clutches, and other small 

accessories. We also are accepting men’s 

accessories such as ties, money clips, etc. 

Drop off sale items in the meeting room 

after church on Sundays and label them for 

the plant and jewelry sale. Drop off live 

plants Saturday, May 5, between 10 and 2.  

Please contact Elaine Brady if you would 

like to help in any way, especially with 

sorting, pricing, displaying, setup and 

cleanup. Many hands make the work light. 

Thank you for your support.  

 

 No-Bake Pancake Fundraiser for the 

Contra Costa/ Solano County Food Bank 

Thank you!  Your generosity to the Food 

Bank and the donation of wonderful raffle 

prizes made for a very successful event. 

Thank you from our organizer Susan  

Gallegos. A full report of the event will be 

posted in the ENews.   

 

 LaCasita Report. The Bishop’s 

Committee approved to split the cost of 

repairs and removal of trees damaged 

by the winter storms.  The students will 

again be contributing to our Plant and 

Jewelry sale. Thank you, La Casita!  

 

CTL Memorial Service Saturday, May 20 

at 12 Noon. Please note the time change! 

We will have a celebration of life/memorial 

for those we have lost and for various 

reasons were unable to celebrate these last 

few years. We want to provide a service for 

healing our grief and loss. If you wish to 

include someone for remembrance, please 

contact Sandy or Rev. Lois.  

CTL Environmental Impact Ministry   

Stay tuned for more ways to enjoy and 

preserve our beautiful earth. 

 

Christ the Lord Church Office Hours 

Sandy:  Monday - Friday, 9:30am - 12:30pm 
(please call first if you need to meet with Sandy) 

mailto:ebrady629@aol.com


The “Ark” Birthday/Special Intentions 
Bank 2023 donations will be given to  the 
Heifer Project.  

 

April - 1st Sunday Special Collection is 

for CTL Veterans” activities. First Sunday in 

May will be for the Priest’s Sabbatical Fun. 

 

Donations and pledge payments to 

support CTL and our various ministries may 

be given at https://christthelord.gvtls.com, or 

by sending a check to the church. 

Remember you can always give to charities 

of your choice at any time.  

 

Homebound Communion for CTL 

members  

We have a Eucharistic visitor  who will bring  

the communion elements (bread/wine/juice)  

and/or also do a service in your home. 

Please contact  Elaine Glimme (510) 859-

5317or Elaine_Glimme@comcast.net 

 

 

Pinole 4 Fair Government Meetings 

 CTL will again be hosting events in our 

sanctuary for their meetings and guest 

speakers. This is an excellent way for us 

to actively support and  participate in  

our community. Dates and speakers will 

be posted in the  ENews.  

 

Stephanie Bettencourt will no longer 

have a landline. Please use her cell 

phone number.  

 

Layette Project Wish List… Joanne 

Addy is our CTL Chair. We will again be 

collecting donations for the Contra 

Costa Regional Medical Center in 

Martinez. Please remember that items 

must be New - either purchased or 

handmade.  

Here are high priority needed items:   

● Newborn sleepers 0-3 mos 

● Crocheted or knitted blankets or 

quilts 36” x 36”; pastel colors, 

baby colors/prints or white 

preferred  

● Receiving blankets 36” x 36” 

● Onesies 0-3 or 3-6 months  

● Crochet or knit caps; solid pastel 

colors 

Additional items:  

● New stuffed animals 6”- 8”to be 

included in layettes; 10”- 12” for 

children in ER or recovery 

● Baby sweaters/jackets: pastel 

colors 

● Bibs, socks, rattles, infant toys, 

outfits 

● First reader books; small to place 

in layettes 

More information will be in upcoming 

ENews bulletins. Please contact Joanne 

Addy for additional information or 

questions.  
/ 
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